
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 1st, 2020 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

North Johnson Street will be closed at the intersection with Lincoln Street on Thursday, 

April 2nd, Friday, April 3rd, and Monday, April 6th, for scheduled maintenance. Please use 

caution when driving in this area.  

 


